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GLENELM SCHOOL
96 Carmen Avenue, Winnipeg, R2L 0E6, 204-667-8534

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

NOVEMBER 2024

Our students have been engaged in awesome activities this past month! It’s been
wonderful visiting the classrooms to see the work from our students. I loved
seeing Rm. 8 creating their own version of “Survivor” obstacles, Rm. 1 with their
pumpkin drops to predict how far the splat will reach, Rm. 3 and their leaf
hunting journey, Rm. 5 creating their own maze using Lego, Rm. 6 competing
against each other on who knows Canada best, and showing my fancy moves in
dancing with Rm. 7!  What a blast!

First term is ending, and reports cards will be sent home on Monday, November
18th, by email. If you wish to have a paper copy printed, please contact the
school. Conferences are scheduled for Thursday, November 21st from 4:00 pm-
8:00 pm and Friday, November 22nd from 9:00 am– 12:00 pm. Conferences will
be in person and will be scheduled through the School Interviews website. An
email will be sent with instructions on how to book your conference times.

I’m happy to announce that we will be providing free lunches every Thursday and
Friday for our students very soon.  A letter will be sent out to families to
provide you more specifics. 

A friendly reminder that you are all invited to our Remembrance Day Assembly
on November 8th at 10:00 am in the gym. 

The next Parent Advisory Council meeting is Tuesday, November 5th, 2024, in
the school library at 6:00 pm. I hope to see you there! 

Lenin Mangaron, Principal
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Thank you for making the first fundraiser of the school year a huge
success! We are pleased to report that the perogy/kobassa fundraiser
profited $1,013.60 after costs (133 kobassa and 139 bags of perogies
were sold). If your order was incorrect, please email
glenelmschoolpac@gmail.com.

We are looking for more executive members to join the Parent
Advisory Council. Specifically, we are looking for a Co-Chair and Co-
Secretary. If you are interested please email us at
glenelmschoolpac@gmail.com or join us at our next meeting: Tuesday,
November 5th, 2024, in the school library at 6:00 pm. Everyone is
welcome to attend!

Planning is underway for a fundraiser at the winter concert. Please plan
to bring cash to participate!

NOVEMBER 2024

PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL

SOCCER TOURNAMENTS
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GLENELM STUDENTS AT WORK AND PLAY






